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Guidance for Connecticut School Districts:  Enrollment Process and Practice 

For more information please see CSDE’s Guidance for Connecticut School Districts: Enrollment Process and Practice: 
https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Performance/Data-Collection-Help-Sites/PSIS-Help-Site/Documentation  

https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Performance/Data-Collection-Help-Sites/PSIS-Help-Site/Documentation

